
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(c) Ralph Ross, Shirley Residents’ Association

Ralph Ross spoke to the Board regarding item 12 on the agenda, Warrington Street parking.
He advised that the Residents’ Association was concerned with the proposed loading zone, and
requested that it be made a clearway between 4.00 pm and 6.00 pm, as the traffic at this time
might be impeded by the loading zone. He also considered that the butcher on this corner
would suffer from the proposed widening of Hills Road through the NROSS proposal and
requested that the Board review the design of the whole corner.

The Chairperson advised that this item would be discussed later in the meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


